
Invitation for Bids (IFB) 
 

TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
 
 
In accordance with MGL c. 30 section 39m, it is the intention of the Town of Franklin to retain 
the services of a construction firm for the purposes of furnishing and applying a Micro-Surfacing 
Pavement Treatment on Charles River Drive and Echo Bridge Road in the Town of Franklin.  
 
Project:  The work to be performed will include placement of crack seal, hot mix asphalt leveling 
course, a 2 lift micro-surfacing treatment, and other incidental work as required. Work under this Contract 
shall be paid for at the contract unit bid prices, which shall constitute full compensation for all 
material, labor, equipment, etc., required to satisfactorily complete the work.  
 
Estimated  
Construction Cost:  Est. $623,500 
 
Location:   Charles River Dr. and Echo Bridge Rd in the Town of Franklin.  
    
Construction Start:  Spring, 2023 
 
Proposals due:  at 10 am on February 17th room 206, 355 East Central Street, 
   Franklin, MA  
  
 
All inquiries regarding this IFB shall be directed to the Town’s Purchasing Officer: 
 
Pam Vickery 
Franklin Purchasing Department  
355 East Central St., Room 206 
Franklin, MA 02038 
Phone- 508.520.4918 
Fax- 508.541.5253 
Email- pvickery@franklinma.gov 
 
 
 
 
 


